

## ZANZIBAR BUREAU OF STANDARDS

143 Timba Street, 71111 Urban West, PO Box 1136, Zanzibar Phone: +255 24 2232225, Fax: +255 24 2232250 E-mail: info@zbs.go.tz Web: www.zbs.go.tz

AE.596/687/01 A/37

15th August, 2025

STAKEHOLDERS.

Dear All,

## RE: DRAFT ZANZIBAR NATIONAL STANDARDS FOR STAKEHOLDER'S COMMENTS.

Zanzibar Bureau of Standards (ZBS) currently has developed 6 Standards, of the Animal feeds Technical Committee and is seeking comments from public before being approved by the ZBS Board of Directors and then Gazetted to the Government Gazette. The standards are:-

- I. PCD 723: 2025- EAS 55: 2024, Compounded pig Feed Specification.
- II. PCD 724: 2025 EAS 75: 2024, compounded cattle feed Specification
- III. PCD 725: 2025 EAS 90: 2024, Compounded poultry feed Specification
- IV. PCD 726: 2025 EAS 973-1: 2024, Compounded fish feed Specification part 1 Tilapia and catfish feed
- V. PCD 727: 2025 EAS 974: 2024, Compounded dairy goat feed Specification
- VI. PCD 728: 2025 EAS 1091: 2023, Compounded cat food Specification

According to procedures for development of Zanzibar Standards, the draft standards are hereby circulated for stakeholder's comments.

We kindly request you to go through the draft standards and send your comments regarding its technical contents. Suggestion which entails revision of text should indicate the preferred wording and the relevant clause should be quoted against each comment. In case you find it suitable and no comments, please notify accordingly.

Your comments has to be filled at the attached form and submitted to ZBS email, <a href="mailto:maoni@zbs.go.tz">maoni@zbs.go.tz</a> or hard copy of the form to be submitted to the ZBS office at, Maruhubi Zanzibar, or Chake chake Pemba.

To obtain drafts of those standards, please visit the ZBS headquarter at Maruhubi, 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor, Room No 202.

All correspondence should be addressed to the Director General Zanzibar Bureau of Standards (ZBS)

E-mail: info@zbs.go.tz Phone: +255 24 2232225









The Bureau will appreciate receiving your comments before  $15^{\mathrm{TH}}$  October 2025.



For: DIRECTOR GENERAL ZANZIBAR BUREAU OF STANDARDS, ZANZIBAR.

All correspondence should be addressed to the Director General Zanzibar Bureau of Standards (ZBS) E-mail: info@zbs.go.tz Phone: +255 24 2232225

Zanzibar Bureau of Standards





